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BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 
Organizational Meeting    

August 30, 2022              For Immediate Release 

 
 
Nomination of Board Chair 
 
Trustee Barb Maddigan was nominated and unanimously re-elected to the position of 
Board Chair for the 2022-23 school year. 
 
In his nomination of Chair Maddigan, Trustee Gerry Steinke commended Maddigan 
for her previous year as Chair citing her accessibility, professionalism and grace in 
representing the interests of the Board and the Division. 
 
Nomination of Vice-Chair 
 
Trustee Christine Peck was nominated and unanimously re-elected to the position of 
Board Vice-Chair for the 2022-23 school year.  
 
Trustee Peck was also recognized for her work as the Vice-Chair over the 2021-22 
school year with Trustee Judy Muir noting Peck’s leadership and advocacy efforts on 
behalf of students and the Division. 
 
Administrative 
 

• Review of trustees’ role and responsibilities 
• Review of the Board’s budget and estimated expenses for the 2022-23 school year 
• Audit Committee Report: Trustee Expense Reports will be posted to ngps.ca 
• Board Committee designations 

 
Next Meeting 
 
The first regular meeting of the Board began immediately following the completion of the 
August 30 Organizational Meeting. 
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